
2 3 4 5

9 10 11

16 17 18

24

1

6 7 8

12 13 14 15

19 20 21 22

2523

Sunday Monday Thursday Friday SaturdayTuesday Wednesday

26 27 28

March
2 0 2 5

Please pray with us: 

Pastor Jacob: that his
teaching would
encourage pastors to
live a godly life. 

Pastor Oscar (French
speaker): for wisdom
in correcting a
prosperity gospel
culture. 

Howard & Fran: for
protection against
spiritual warfare. 

Howard: for time to
complete the ABH
Study Bible. 

ABH Leaders: for
wisdom on expanding
ABH.

Pastor Zakayo: for
success in his studies. 

Jessica: as she
balances work, family,
and ministry. 

ABH Staff: for the
completion of
manuscripts for the
Tanzania trip. 
Happy Birthday, Drew
Joslin!

Donors: for protection
from seasonal illness.  

Erin: that her
marriage will
inspire others to
seek Christ. 
Happy
Anniversary, Erin!

Fran: for grit to
complete Hope for
Marriage. 

Howard: for wisdom
in building a team of
writers for the ABH
Study Bible.   

Tanzania Trip: that
no delays will
negatively affect our
trainings. 

ABH Board: for clear
guidance in preparing
for ABH’s future. 

 
705 W. Filmore

Winterset, IA 50273

Pastor James: for
endurance as he trains
new translators.

Pastor Sammy: for
safety and rest as he
travels to train more
pastors.

Volunteers Kris &
Carolyn: that their
editing will bring
hope, healing, and
restoration to
readers. 

Erin: for protection
against seasonal
illnesses. 

Trip Translators:
that they will clearly
understand and
translate the
material accurately.

Writers’ Group:
that our new
writers would be
encouraged to
write for God’s
glory. 

Pastor James &
Fran: wisdom and
balance in managing
requests for books
and training. 

Pastor Edward: for
precision in his
translation of the
ABH Study Bible.  

Tanzanian Pastors:
that God would
create avenues for
them to receive ABH
books. 

Howard & Fran: for
unity in their
teaching on
marriage. 

ABH Staff &
Volunteers: for full
reliance on God for
wisdom and direction. 

Howard & Fran: for
physical, mental, and
spiritual rest while on
vacation.

Pastor James: for
provision for his
physical needs. 

Tanzania Trip
Attendees: provision
of $15,000 remaining
trip costs. 
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ABH Luncheon: for
generous donations. 

Tanzania Team: for
simplicity in their
teaching.

Potential
Authors: for a
true passion to
equip rural
pastors.


